
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 9/20/2010 4:53:22 PM

RedactedTo:

'Deal, Matthew' (MJD@cpuc.ca.gov)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: PG&E contact 

Hi Bridget,
Matt Deal mentioned to me you're interested in talking with someone about opportunities at PG&E. I'd 
be happy to talk with you. Let me know when you're going to be in town and we can find a time to chat.

Best,

Trina Horner
Director-Energy Proceedings, PG&E 
(415) 973-6490 (o) 
tnhc@pge.com
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